
Bean Pot Region AACA Special Event & Annual Meeting

     We haven't held an annual meeting for Bean Pot members over the past couple years due to the pandemic but
are planning to remedy that this year with a very special event to be held in September for members and their
guests. The National Park Service has extended an exclusive invitation to us for an Antique Vehicle Show in
the Charlestown Navy Yard on Saturday, September
10th,  2022,  from 10 am to 3 pm. Rain date  is  the
following  Saturday,  September  17.  They  are
requesting vehicles from the 1930s through the 1960s,
though  all  pre-1997  are  welcome.  The  number  is
limited  due  to  available  spaces.  Pre-registration  is
requested  by  July  15  and  is  on  a  first  come,  first
served basis. For security purposes, all vehicles must
be  preregistered,  and  must  be  driven  in  -  trailer
parking is not available. Please plan to arrive between
9 - 10 am.  Vehicles must be registered and insured
and will be admitted through a secure gate. You will
be asked for identification, e.g. current MA license.
There are two public parking garages within walking
distance of the Navy Yard for any members who will
be attending without a show car.
     While on display, all vehicles will be under the
watchful eye of the National Park Service Protection
Division. Both the USS Constitution and USS Cassin
Young  will  be  open  for  visitation,  as  will  the
Constitution  Museum  and  Navy  Yard  Visitors
Center. A personal tour of the Cassin Young by one of
our club members will  be available if enough folks
are interested.
     Live entertainment will be provided by The Mood
Swings Orchestra, Boston's all-women big band, from
10 - 2.  Our annual meeting will begin promptly at
11:00 a.m. A cold lunch buffet from Boston Catering
will be available after the meeting. We ask that you
prepay for that so we know how much food to order.
     Please complete the form below along with your check for lunch and mail them to us before July 15.  
Questions, contact event Chair Steve Briand (usscassinyoung@yahoo.com or 857-247-2772) or Philip Doucet 
(978-470-0498 or  PDoucet@BeanPotAACA.org). We look forward to seeing you at this special event.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

NAME:___________________________________       EMAIL:______________________________________

ADDRESS:________________________________________________________________________________

PHONE:______________________   CAR (Year, Make, Model):_____________________________________

CAR Color ____________________  Registration (license plate) #____________________________________

Number of People Attending: _____    Yes, I'll join you for lunch. Number:_____ at $20 per person = $_______

Please make check payable to Bean Pot AACA and mail to: Philip Doucet, P.O. Box 2093, Andover, MA 01810


